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• Objective: “The Faculty Development Program (FDP) on Python 

Programming for Mechanical Engineering aimed to equip participants with 

essential Python programming skills tailored for applications in 

mechanical engineering. The program aimed to bridge the gap between 

theoretical knowledge and practical implementation, fostering proficiency 

in coding among faculty members” 

Department Name : Mechanical Engineering Department 

Expert Name : Ms. Komal Langalia  

Ms. Jinal Zala 

Date  : 01-01-2022 to 19-01-2022 

Venue : Engineering Building Lab no.410-B 

No of Participants : 22 

 

 

 

A Report  

On 

“FDP -Introduction to Python Programming” 

For the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering Department.  

From 01-01-2022 to 19-01-2022 
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Outcome of the FDP 

The Faculty Development Program on Python Programming for 

Mechanical Engineering proved to be a resounding success, empowering 

participants with essential programming skills and practical knowledge 

relevant to their field. The program not only equipped faculty members 

with the tools necessary to enhance their teaching methodologies but 

also fostered a culture of innovation and collaboration within the 

academic community. 

 

 

Photography 

 



LOK JAGRUTI UNIVERSITY (LJU) 

INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

 

 Page 3 
 

 

 

 

 



LOK JAGRUTI UNIVERSITY (LJU) 

INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY 

Department of Mechanical Engineering 

 

 Page 4 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

The faculty members are grateful to the College authorities, Management and 

the Vice President – Dr. Manish Shah (LJK Trust) for supporting them to carry 

out such a program and for providing the support. Secondly, the coordinators 

would like to thank Director (L.J.I.E.T.), who encouraged the faculty members 

for this program. Also, the coordinators extend their gratitude to the Head of 

the Department, who has played a major role by being there at the time of 

need.  

 

 


